Dear Families,

As we prepare for iPad collection, we want to clarify expectations regarding charger returns.
Each student must return the school-issued Apple charging block and Lightning cable that
came with the iPad.

Please note the following:

e Only the school-issued Apple charging block and cable will be accepted. Off-brand
or incorrect chargers will be sent back home with your child.
e We cannot accept any other iPad charging accessories in the iPad return process.

e If you are missing either item, a replacement fee will be charged:
o Charging block: $19
o Charging cable: $19
o Both: $38 total

For your reference, we've included pictures below to help identify the correct items.

Charging Block Cable (USB-C to Lightning)

(side view) (USB-C port view) g

If you need to pay for a missing charger or cable, you have the following payment options:

1. SchoolPay (online)
2. Pay at your child’s school
3. Call the Technology Department at 586-783-6550 to pay over the phone

4. Visit the Technology Department in person

Thank you for your attention and support in making the iPad return process smooth and
efficient.

Sincerely,

LCPS Curriculum & Technology Departments



